
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

REQUEST FOR REPRESENTATIVES TO ATTEND THE PRESENTATION OF THE ICCWC
WILDLIFE & FOREST CRIME ANALYTIC TOOLKIT REPORT ON THE PHILIPPINES
1 message

Wildlife Resources Division BMB <wrd@bmb.gov.ph> Wed, Jan 11, 2023 at 2:51 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Madam,

Greetings!

Sending you a copy of our invitation letter requesting for two (2) representatives to attend the
“Presentation of the ICCWC Wildlife & Forest Crime Analytic Toolkit Report on the Philippines” to be
held on 18 January 2023 at Makati Diamond Residences, Makati City. We would appreciate
receiving confirmation of attendance by accomplishing the online registration form through this link:
https://forms.gle/GRpmYZu6TdjoRfaJ9  on or before January 13, 2023.

Please acknowledge upon receipt of the herein email.

Thank you and best regards.

BMB-Wildlife Resources Division

Wildlife Resources Division
Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 
Tel. No.: (02) 8-925-8946 / 8-925-8952

2 attachments

Memo RED R4-B re request for representatives to participate in the Presentation on the ICCWC Tollkit report on
the Philippines.pdf
101K

Agenda for the ICCWC Toolkit Presentation - Philippines.pdf
908K
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